
 
Wednesday, 15th September  

Entry and exit from 20th September 
 
As explained in previous correspondence, the Minister for Education, Jeremy Miles, MS, has removed the relaxation of school session times 
and therefore the school will return to statutory times from Monday, 20th September. 
 
 
Our school day commences at 9am, but to ease possible congestion, pupils from Year 3 to Year 6 are able to enter the site between 8.40am 
9am. Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are able to enter the site between 8.50am and 9am. All children will finish school at 3.15pm. 
 
 
 

Year Group Start of school End of school – 3.15pm 

Entry time  Location Pick up location 

Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 

8.50am – 
9am 

Main gate 
 

 

Reception  
Parents to wait on the corner 
by the outside classroom.  

 
Reception will be dismissed 
from the nursery gate 

 
Exit the school site as normal. 

Year 1  
Parents to wait on the 
front yard and the Y1 
children will be 
dismissed from the 
double doors.  
 

 
 
Exit the school site as 
normal.  

Year 2  
Parents continue to 
walk around to the 
side yard and the 
children will be 
dismissed from the 
steps 

 
Follow the one-way 
system around the 
school if possible.  



Year Group Start of school End of school – 3.15pm 

Entry time  Location Pick up location 

Year 3 8.40am – 
9am 

Main gate 

 

Year 3 
Parents to continue to walk around the 

outside of the school building to the 
back yard, where the Y3 children will 

be dismissed from their external 
classroom doors.  As shown  

Please exit the school by following the 
one-way system out of the car park. 

 

Year 4 8.40am – 
9am 

Car park gate 

 

Year 4 – Enter the school site at the main gate and follow the path around 
and under the tunnel towards to ICT suite / pandas’ door 

Mrs James’s class collection 
from the pandas’ door 

 

Miss Moseley’s class collection 
from their outside area 

 
NB: Please walk around the one-way system and out of the car park gate. 

Year 5 & 6 8.40am – 
9am 

Car park gate

 
 

All Y5 & Y6 children will be dismissed by their class teacher from their 
classrooms at 3.15pm and exit the school via the car park gate.  

 



 
 
 
 

Additional information 
 

 As a school, we are concerned about the increase in congestion at the beginning and end of the day so would politely request that all parents 

continue to wear face masks. 

 

 Once you have collected your children, please avoid congregating and leave the site swiftly.  

 
 Due to the return to statutory times, particularly at the end of the day, we envisage that traffic will increase. We would advise that where possible 

children and parents walk to and from school. If you do need to use a car, please drive and park with due care for our pupils and the community.  

 

 
 


